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Raywood, Simon

From: Cheryl Felix 
Sent: 29 February 2024 14:20
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Submission deadline 5th March.

[You don't oŌen get email from  
 

 
Sirs, 
 
I cannot reiterate strongly enough how unpopular this scheme is, along with others. 
Apart from the unsightly aspect of thousands of acres of our countryside covered in glass panels, there is the fact 
that much needed farmland will disappear forever, along with our country lanes. 
Solar panels are known to be inefficient and are not worth the loss of our countryside. 
Lincolnshire is becoming an industrialised county and its residents are easy pickings, given the low resident to 
acreage raƟo. 
This is without the effects on house prices on the area, assuming we could sell in the first place - who would choose 
to live amongst these atrociƟes? 
We will fight with everything we have in order to stop this folly. 
Not in our back yards! 
 
Cheryl & Richard Felix, 
Marton. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




